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February 27,201 3 

.Kim, The Honorable J eph M. Souki, Speaker 
and Members of the House of 
Rep resen tat ives 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

and Members of the Senate 
Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear President Mercado Kim, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting a copy of the Annual Report 
of the Office of Solid Waste Management, as required by Section 342G-15, Hawaii 
Revised Statutes (HRS). In accordance with Section 93-1 6, Hawaii Revised Statutes, a 
copy of this report has been transmitted to the Legislative Reference Bureau Library 
and a copy of the report may be viewed electronically at 
http://co.doh. hawaii.qov/sites/LeaR~t/2013/default.aspx. 

Sincerely, 

NEIL ABERCROMBIE 
Governor, State of Hawaii 

Enclosures 

http://co.doh.hawaii.gov/sites/LegRpt/2013/default.aspx

